FREMAN COLLEGE

SAFER RECRUITMENT POLICY

POLICY

The college follows the latest Herts for Learning Safer Recruitment model policy and procedures.  This is available via the HfL HR Portal.  The most recent version at ratification is available on the staff shared area but it should be noted that it may not be the latest version available from the HR Portal.  As this is a secure site, an up to date copy can be downloaded on request by the Headteacher or Business Manager.
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